
 

Midlothian Council Meeting. 

Tuesday 26 March 2024 

Month of the Military Child Motion 

 

That Midlothian Council recognises that April is the month of the military child.  

Often, the experiences that children with a parent who has served or is serving in the British 
Forces aren’t uppermost in people’s minds. It’s probably the group that is thought of least, but 
who is most affected.  

A best friend can change every move, the address, a school, GP, hospital and the best parks to 
play in or hang out in.  

In Midlothian we have Glencorse Barracks where 2 Scots are currently based and therefore 
should have more knowledge that most the problems that are faced by the children. There are 
children from both serving or veterans in every school in Midlothian.  

April is a month to celebrate those children. The Daffodil is the flower of the military child and 
purple is the colour. Please wear something purple on Friday April 26th to celebrate.  

 

 

Proposed by: Cllr Winchester 

 

 

Seconded by: Cllr Virgo 

 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwiExprksJ_WAhXHQBQKHV2uDwUQjRwIBw&url=http://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/b00kd9vj&psig=AFQjCNHSZFqjsGmOaYec_pwhOhqaQPv7EA&ust=1505296551696104

